
ASSOCIATION RECOGNISES DISTINGUISHED  MEMBERS 

 

IMMEDIATE RELEASE        19 SEPTEMBER 2025 

The Aerosol Association of Australia has honoured five individuals for their contribution to 

the Australian aerosol industry. 

Announcing the recipients at the Association’s Annual Meeting on 18 September, President 

David Cowper observed that all recipients had displayed an exceptional energy and 

commitment to the Association and had significantly advanced its endeavours to promote a 

safe and sustainable industry.  Their contribution had been demonstrated in a variety of 

ways, ranging from support for the Association’s popular training workshops to service on 

specialist working groups and Standards Committees and involvement in the day-to-day 

management of the Association’s affairs. 

Based on nominations from the Association’s membership, recipients for 2025 are John 

Drury, formerly of Pax Australia; Tony Kennedy, formerly of Precision Valve Australia; Robert 

Layet, formerly of Ensign Laboratories; John Lawrence, formerly  of Aerosol Supplies 

Australia; and Lindsay Showyin, formerly of Reckitt, and, more recently, Frentaupe. 

Whilst some like Robert Layet - who participated in the inaugural meeting of the Association 

in March 1964 - have now retired from the industry, others remain active in the Association 

and industry, such as Lindsay Showyin, who in 2026 will celebrate 50 years’ service on the 

Association’s Executive Committee. 
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